
Dear Members of the Church Body, 

2 Timothy 2:1 You therefore, my son, be strong in the grace that is in Christ 
Jesus. 

I pray that we are grateful for the godly guidance of others in our lives. 
I pray that we are strong in the grace we have in King Jesus. 

Pastor Dave will be preaching this week opening the Word to Isaiah 60.  We are 
grateful for his life and ministry, particularly with Candies Creek Academy.  
Please be in prayer for Pastor Dave and CCA.  Remember to contribute to the 
Dana Work Scholarship to help students and prospective students. 

You can familiarize yourself with the congregational worship songs at: https://
candiescreek.com/worshipsongs/.  Remember some require you to click a link 
that says "Watch on YouTube." 

I trust you have been walking with Jesus day by day this week.  Life comes from 
Him and His Word.  Our walk with God is a 24/7 journey.  And it is good to come 
together to exalt Him, share life, study His Word together and pray.  Check out 
the announcements that are attached. 

Have a great weekend... Grace and peace, 
Pastor Stan 
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